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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 
with Confidential Attachment 

 
Financial Issues Involving Metrolinx - Supplemental 

Date: March 9, 2015 

To: City Council  

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reason for 

Confidential 

Information: 

This report involves the security of property belonging to the City or one  

of its agencies, boards, and commissions. 

Reference 

Number: 
 

 

SUMMARY 
 

At its meeting on March 2, 2015, Executive Committee directed that the City Manager 

report directly to Council with further detail on Recommendation 1 as amended, and 

Recommendations 3 and 4.  

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

It is recommended that the confidential attachment be received for information.  

 

CONTACT 
Edward Earle     Joe Farag 

Director, Municipal Law   Executive Director, Corporate Finance 

Legal Services     Phone:  416.392.8108 

Phone: 416.397.4058    Email:  jfarag@toronto.ca 

Email: wearle@toronto.ca 

 

SIGNATURE 
 

_______________________________ 

Joseph P. Pennachetti, City Manager 

 

CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT 
Financial Issues Involving Metrolinx - Supplemental Detail  


